NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2014-2015 PROPOSED ANNUAL BUDGET
2013-2014 REVISED ANNUAL BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested citizens
in the City of Burleson, Texas that the City Council will
hold a public hearing on the 2014-2015 proposed
annual budget and the 2013-2014 revised annual
budget on Tuesday, September 2, 2014 during the
regular 7:00 p.m. City Council meeting at the City of
Burleson, Texas, City Hall, City Council Chambers,
141 W. Renfro, Burleson, Texas 76028. This budget
will raise more revenue from property taxes than last
year's budget by an amount of $2,368,235, which is a
15.87 percent increase from last year's budget. The
property tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the tax roll this year is $546,713. The
proposed budget is available for review in the office of
the City Secretary at City Hall between the hours of
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday and
online at www.burlesontx.com.

Posted this 21° day of August, 2014 on the official
bulletin board at the Burleson City Hall, 141 W.
Renfro, Burleson, Texas.

Amanda McCrory
Amanda McCrory, City Secretary




